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BOT DEVELOPMENT: EVIDENCE.COM TO NICE JUSTICE 

 
 
AMENDMENT #2  
 
This amendment is issued to answer interested offeror questions:  
 

1. Is there an existing vendor providing such services to the State? If yes, can they submit a 
response to this RFI and any subsequent RFP/RFQ? 
ANSWER:  No.  
 

2. Is Vendor X (vendor name omitted) allowed to submit a response to this RFI and any 
subsequent RFP/RFQ? 
ANSWER:  Any interested parties can respond.  
 

3. Is there any small business preference for current RFI response and future RFP/RFQ that may 
come out of the responses? In another words, does the State have any plan to allow small 
business preference for any procurement action that would be derived from the market 
research through RFI process? 
ANSWER:  No.  
 

4. Is there an allocated budget for BOT procurement via future RFPs? 
ANSWER:  Budget has not been identified. 
 

5. Is the State seeking response only from COTS BOT or RPA providers? 
ANSWER:   It is not limited to one or the other. 

 
 
Procurement Officer Contact Information and Response Due Date:  

 
Contracting Officer 
Janice Neal 
Office of Procurement & Property Management 
Phone 907-465-1619 
 

 
State of Alaska  

Department of Law 
Criminal Division  

 
Date Issued: May 22, 2023 

AMENDED Response Due Date: May 31, 2023 
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*All questions regarding this RFI shall be submitted in writing via email to Janice.Neal@alaska.gov  
 
Responses must be submitted via email to Janice.Neal@alaska.gov  
 
NOTE: Any questions concerning this request must be directed to the Contracting Officer in writing via email.  
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